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8 PERSONNEL AND MANAGEMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT -SCOTTISH CHURCHES
INDUSTRIAL MISSION (AN165-2002)

At its meeting of 3rd April 1996, the City Council approved the appointment of the Reverend Erik
Cramb as Industrial Chaplain to the Council.

The Director of Personnel and Management Services has received a request from the Scottish
Churches Industrial Mission asking the Council to consider making a contribution to the Trust which
supports the Industrial Chaplain.  In past years, the Committee has agreed to make a contribution.

The Director of Personnel and Management Services is of the opinion that the Industrial Chaplain
continues to provide a very worthwhile service to the Council’s employees and members and,
accordingly, it is recommended that a contribution of £600 should be made.  This would be met from
the Revenue Budget of the Personnel and Management Services Department.

The Committee’s approval is requested.


